

PRACTICE TEST 6.50

PHONETICS

I. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

- | | | | |
|------------------------|---------------------|---------------------|-------------------|
| 1. A. bisc <u>ui</u> t | B. b <u>u</u> sy | C. b <u>ea</u> ch | D. w <u>o</u> men |
| 2. A. <u>e</u> leven | B. v <u>i</u> llage | C. l <u>u</u> ggage | D. b <u>ea</u> ch |
| 3. A. th <u>e</u> se | B. val <u>l</u> ey | C. f <u>i</u> eld | D. s <u>ea</u> |
| 4. A. m <u>ee</u> t | B. p <u>r</u> etty | C. s <u>ee</u> n | D. sh <u>ee</u> p |
| 5. A. h <u>i</u> ll | B. dr <u>ea</u> m | C. k <u>i</u> ng | D. s <u>i</u> x |

II. Find the word which has a different stress pattern from the others.

- | | | | |
|-------------------|---------------|--------------|---------------|
| 1. A. interesting | B. surprising | C. amusing | D. successful |
| 2. A. understand | B. engineer | C. benefit | D. Vietnamese |
| 3. A. comfortable | B. employment | C. important | D. surprising |
| 4. A. beautiful | B. effective | C. favorite | D. popular |
| 5. A. capital | B. tradition | C. different | D. opera |

VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

I. What are these places? Write the words in the spaces

- | | |
|--|-------|
| 1. A place where we watch film | |
| 2. A place where we buy stamps or send mails | |
| 3. A place where we can look at paintings | |
| 4. A place where they sell medicines, soap and make up | |
| 5. A place where we borrow books | |

II. Fill in each blank with an appropriate preposition.

- The bank is the post office and my school
- How far is it Hanoi to Ninh Binh?
- The museum is the right, the bookstore.
- Turn right the next fork. The hotel is your left.
- There is a supermarket Nguyen Viet Xuan street.
- My house is 20 Nguyen Ngoc Nai street.
- Mom isn't home now. She is work.
- It takes about 2 hours to get Pleiku by plane.
- The police station is front of the movie theater.
- There is a hospital next the bank.

11. My friends are very keen.....playing computer games.
12. I'm gooddrawing.
13. My cousin's interestedstudying History.
14. My best friend is crazy..... cooking.
15. I'm not very fond painting.
16. I'm very keen..... learning about computers.
17. I'm boredwatching cartoons on TV.

III. Choose the correct answer A, B, C or D to complete the sentences.

1. John is more than Alex.
A. intelligent B. intelligent than C. intelligently D. inteligenter
2. Mai plays the violin than Lan.
A. gooder B. better C. less D. more good
3. The pink pen is than the blue one.
A. beautifuller B. more beautiful C. beautiful D. more beautifuler
4. I am than my sister.
A. heavy B. more heavy C. heavier D. more heavier
5. She is coming than I.
A. earlier B. more early C. early than D. more earlier
6. My headache is than it was last week.
A. good B. worse C. worst D. more better
7. My television is his television.
A. modern B. more modern C. moderner than D. more modern than
8. The weather today is it was yesterday.
A. bad than B. bader than C. worse than D. worst than
9. John is than David.
A. cleverer B. more cleverer C. clever than D. cleverer than
10. Class 7A1 has students than class 7A2.
A. much B. many C. a lot D. more

IV. Choose the underlined word or phrase that needs correcting and correct it.

1. There are a cat and a dog near the table.
A B C D
2. The bank is between the hotel with the museum.
A B C D
3. There is two drug stores in that street.

A B C D

4. Is there a photocopy store to the left your house?

A B C D

5. The food here is more delicious as that in my hometown.

A B C D

READING COMPREHENSION

I. Choose the most suitable word for each place

What do you like doing best (1) C your spare time? My cousin Paul likes going (2) in the country and (3) photos. Sometimes he (4) with his friends, and they (5) at the park or at the beach. They always (6) a good time. His brother Chris isn't (7) on walking. He spends most of the (8) at home.

- | | | | |
|------------------|------------|------------|-------------|
| 1. A. for | B. when | C. in | D. at |
| 2. A. for walks | B. walks | C. a walk | D. to walk |
| 3. A. making | B. having | C. taking | D. doing |
| 4. A. travels | B. gets up | C. sees | D. goes out |
| 5. A. enjoy | B. hobby | C. go | D. have fun |
| 6. A. have | B. make | C. do | D. like |
| 7. A. interested | B. out | C. decided | D. keen |
| 8. A. other | B. time | C. people | D. money |

Read the passage, decide whether the statements are true (T) or false (F), then answer the questions below.

We all live in a society and are all bound to a neighborhood. Neighborhood is very important and it does definitely have an impact on what we are and how and where we live in. I live in a great and wonderful neighborhood. It is very pleasant and has many facilities. With a good park nearby, making it the main attraction, our neighborhood also has many other added bonuses. The grocery store is nearby which makes it easy for all residents to make an immediate purchase, we have a bus stop close by, so that people do not have to travel long for means of transportation. The park is what makes it a lot more beautiful as it is well maintained and makes

it a gathering place for all my neighbors in the evening for chit chatting and playing for kids.
There is good air and we enjoy the evenings while we are at this park.

A. True/ False statements

1. Neighborhood plays an important role in human's life
2. The grocery store is far from his house
3. He needs to travel a long distance if he wants to go to the bus stop
4. People often chat and play at the park nearby
5. He really enjoys the evenings in the park

B. Answer the questions

1. How is the neighborhood?
.....
2. What is the main attraction of the neighborhood?
.....
3. What can people do at the grocery store?
.....
4. Which place can gather the neighbors in the neighborhoods?
.....
5. Is there anything interesting in the evenings? What is it?
.....

WRITING

I. Rewrite the following sentences based on the given words

1. My house has a living room, a kitchen and three bedrooms.
→ There
2. There is a beautiful piano in my sister's room.
→ My sister's room
3. The table is to the left of the bed and to the right of the window.
→ The table
4. There is a big tree in front of my house.
→ My house
5. In her house, the dining room is close to the living room.
→ In her house, the dining room

6. Mary's hair is short and her face is round.

→ Mary has

7. My house is next to a big supermarket.

→ There is

8. There are some trees in front of my school.

→ Some trees are

9. My school is far from my house.

→ My school is not

10. Dave is cleaning the floor. His brother is not doing anything. (but)

→

II. Write an email to your friend (80-100 words) and describe your favorite place in Vietnam

- Where is it?

- How the people are?

- How the streets are?

- How the weather is?

- Why is it special to you?

- How to get there?